
I1 Transition Day - Date for the Diary 

Dear Parents 

  
I am pleased to inform you that all pupils due to start in I1 this September will be 

invited to attend a Transition Day with their new I1 Teachers on Thursday 24 June 

2021 between 9.30 am and 2.30 pm. 

  
If you child normally attends Pre-School on a Thursday please do not worry as Mrs 

Anyon will arrange for the transition children to be brought through to the Main 

School at 9.30 am and returned to Pre-School at 2.30 pm.  You will therefore be 

able to drop off and collect from Pre-School at the usual times.  If your child does 

not attend Pre-School on a Thursday, please bring them to the Main School 

Reception for 9.30 am where I will met them and take them down to class to join 

the other children.   

  
We very much look forward to welcoming all of our new pupils on this day.  

  
With best wishes 

  
Mrs K L O’Donoghue 

Headmistress 

 


